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October 27, 2023  
 

Feast of All Saints, November 1, 2023 

Feast of All Souls, November 2, 2023 

 

 

 

TODAY – OCTOBER 27, 2023 

Pope Francis is encouraging us to unite globally to pray and fast, 

today, October 27th, for peace. More information is available in the 

attached LCWR Newsletter. 

 

CLIMATE CRISIS: 

For the upcoming edition of The Glance, we are asking sisters and associates to 

reflect on the following question: 

   

• AT THIS TIME OF CLIMATE CRISIS, what has affected your reality? 

• What are you (sisters & Associates) doing to overcome it?   

 

Please send your responses to sistaglo3@aol.com by November 9, 2023.  The 

answers will be collated and sent to the Generalate for the next issue of The Glance.  

Thank you from the bottom of my heart.  Sr. Gloria Shuffer 

 

EARTHCARE: 

“Be gentle when you touch bread. Let it not lie uncared for, taken for granted or 

unwanted.  There is such beauty in bread.  Beauty of sun and soil. Beauty of patient 

toil. Winds and rains caressed it. Christ often blessed it.  Be gentle when you touch 

bread.” Submitted by Sr. Gloria Shuffer 

 

BRIDGING HOPE 

Please read enjoy Bridging Hope’s newsletter at Thank you! 🙏 The fundraiser was a huge 

success! (campaign-archive.com)   
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